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   Water Bottles 
Please send your student with a water bottle for school. There 
is not to be anything in the water bottle but water. No energy 
drink, soda or additives.  

    

   Morning Drop off 
Please remember that morning drop off does not start until 
7:40. Do not drop off your students before that. Thank you! 

 

Forms Needed                                                                                
Please be sure that all forms are turned in for your students. 

Kindergarten students need dental, eye, and updated physical 

and immunizations, publicity, emergency card, medical, and 

birth certificate. 2nd grade needs dental and 6th grade need to 

have dental and physical done. All students need a publicity 

(one per family), athletic participation and concussion form 

for all playing in any IESA sponsored sports (including chess) 

in 5-8 and medical one per student each year. The forms are 

located on the St. Mary’s website. 

 

 

    St. Mary Catholic School 

Faith Filled, Future Focused 

Upcoming 

Events 

Aug. 22 – BB at Norwood 

at 4:30                               

Aug. 24: BB at Hollis at 

10&12                                    

SB at S. Pekin at 4:30    

Aug. 26: BB here vs St. 

Jude at 4:30               

Aug. 27: BB here vs 

Roebein at 4:30              

Aug. 28: BB at L-W at 4:30         

Aug. 29: SB vs St. Pat’s at 

4:30                               

Aug. 31: SB vs R-B at 

9:30-& 11:30                

Sept. 2: No School – Labor 

Day                                   

Sept. 3: SB at S. Pekin at 

4:30                                  

BB(8th gr night) vs St. Pat’s 

at 7:00                                

Sept. 4: BB at Oak Grove 

West at 4:30                  

Sept. 5: SB (8th gr night) vs 

Midland at 4:30                

Sept. 7:BB at Williamsfield 

at 10 & 12                        

Sept. 13: Midterms            

Sept. 19: School picture 

day            

Sept. 27: No School  - 

teachers inservice           

Oct. 14: No school – 

Colunbus Day     

 

               Oct. 15: No 

School – Faculty Inservice            

Oct. 18: End of First 

Quarter                                      
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Lunch Menu (Subject to change)  
All lunches include milk  
 

 (Aug. 26-30) 

Monday, Aug. 26 - Chicken patty on bun, green beans, mixed fruit 
Tuesday, Aug. 27 – Turkey & cheese sandwich, carrots, pineapple 
Wednesday, Aug. 28 – Hot dog on bun, baked beans, peaches 
Thursday, Aug. 29 – Sausage, sausage gravy, biscuit, hash browns, mandarin 
oranges 
Friday, Aug. 30 – Pizza boats, broccoli, pears 
(Sept. 2 - 6) 

Mon., Sept. 2 – No school – Labor Day 
Tues., Sept. 3 – Walking tacos, refried beans, corn, applesauce 
Wed., Sept. 4 – Chicken nuggets, mashed potatoes/gravy, green beans, pears 
Thurs., Sept. 5 – Corn dog, fries, peaches, broccoli 
Fri., Sept. 6 – Broccoli/cheese soup, carrot sticks, rolls, mixed fruit 
 

No School/Early Dismissal                                                                     
There will be no school on Monday, Sept. 2 due to Labor Day. Also on Friday, Sept. 

27 there is no school due to teacher’s institute. 

Thanks to Jesse Ward 
 
 
Thanks so much to Jesse Ward who hung the Crucifix 
that we received from St. Elizabeth church in Washburn. 
It looks amazing! We appreciate your hard work for our 
school. 

 
 

 

 
SCRIP 
Scrip is a PTO fundraiser that helps families earn tuition credit while just doing 
their normal shopping! More info to come, but please contact Deanna Casey if 
you have any questions about Scrip.  
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Student Council 
We are currently looking for a parent volunteer to head up the Student Council. 
Please talk to Mr. Birdoes if interested. 

 
Welcome Back Sport Fans 
GOLF:  The golf team, with six golfers strong this year, have been working hard 
this summer practicing on Fridays.  This includes Gannon Huss - 8th, Russell Emery 
- 7th, Aislyn Chapman - 6th, Reed Kouri - 6th, Jonah Merrill - 6th, Piper Pullen - 
6th. Now two of our golfers Gannon and Jonah are preparing to participate in the 
IESA Golf Sectionals. Golf Sectionals will take place on Wed., Sept. 4, 2024. Good 
Luck! 
SOFTBALL:  The softball team began practice on Mon., July 29 with 14 players 
strong this year. In our co-op with Riverview we have 9 players from St. Mary’s 
and 5 from Riverview. The players have been working hard and continue to 
improve with each game. Softball regionals will begin on Sept. 11, 2024.               
St. Mary’s will host both the Regional and Sectional tournaments at MTHS. For all 
the tournament information go to iesa.org for the scores and latest information. 
Good Luck Lady Falcons! 
BASEBALL:  The baseball season began practice on Mon., Aug. 5 with 14 players 
strong this year. In our co-op with Riverview, we have 10 players from St. Mary’s 
and 4 from Riverview. Continue to watch the Newsletter for dates and times with 
our home games played at St. Mary’s. 
Thank you to our Athletic Booster Club for purchasing new baseball and softball 
uniforms this year! 
Also we are looking for someone to run a small concession stand at our home 
games for baseball this year. Thanks to Troy and Amy Hassler for running the 
concession stand for our softball team as we play all our home games at MTHS. A 
big thank you to all those who helped with our 23rd Annual Lead Off Softball 
Tournament. Another great year for our tournament! 
Cross Country: The MGS/STM Cross Country co-op is off and running! STM 7th 
grader, Reagan Casey, is running this year. She contributed to the Girls Varsity 
team 2nd place finish at the Washington Central Invite last Saturday. The next 
meet is the MGS Tom Koonce Invite this upcoming Saturday at Black Patridge 
Park. Good luck runners! 
 


